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Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us> Sun, Feb 1, 2015 at 11:16 AM
To: Penny Elliott <penny.elliott@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Deann Oneil <deann.oneil@sheridan.k12.or.us>

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Chadwick, Mitch <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us>
Date: Thu, Jan 29, 2015 at 7:13 PM

Subject: Bargaining

To: Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Dear Mr. Sugg, 1/29/15

The STA would like to begin negotiations for the 2015-2016 school year and beyond. We look
forward to working with you and the board as soon as possible.

Mitch Chadwick
STA Bargaining Chair

Steven Sugg

Superintendent

Sheridan School District 48J
steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us

971-261-6959

NOTICE: This communication (including any attachments) may contain privileged or confidential information
intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you
should delete this communication or shred the materials and any attachments and are hereby naotified that any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this communication, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly
prohibited.
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